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Comments: I'm very concerned Forest Service's Draft Land and Resource Management Plan for the Chugach

National Forest in Alaska. The Plan must protect the wilderness character of this forest property and classify it by

the primitive standard.  In fact, I support classifying ALL WSAs by the primitive standard to protect them

appropriately. Protections must be restored for the land the Federal government purchased after the 1989 Exxon

Valdez oil spill. All these precious lands are value to our nation in many ways, and once spoiled they will be

forever lost.  Not protecting them appropriately would be very short sighted.


